
From: Dr. Dafalla Yousif [dm_yousif@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 11:45 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: Taxi and Limousine bylaw 
 
I talked @ the public participation meeting and here is the summary of my 
talk: 
  
1) Vehicle age: 
  
I would like to thank the bylaw administraters for proposing 6 years for 
the age the  
excutive limousine. This what checker limousine brokers and drivers 
association has  
asked for for some time. 
  
2) Vehicle model:for executive limousine: 
  
The current bylaw approves only  three vehicles, namely lincoln town car, 
cadelic and  
chrysler 300, to be licinced as executive limousine. The first two 
vehicles are no longer  
manufactured. Therefore other options have to be included in the new 
bylaw. 
  
3) Licenences Fees: 
  
The proposed renewal fees have increased dramatically without 
justification. The rate  
of the increase does not match the inflation rate which i believe should 
be the major  
factor to decide the new rates. 
 


